Gentet, Matthias

From: Eileen Willmott

Sent: 15 September 2017 21:32

To: Planning

Subject: Eileen Willmott comments on planning 15/09/17

Dear Tree officers and planners,

List 441
2017/4842/T The dead plum tree has been removed. It is to be replaced by a spindle tree. (I understand that
Nick Bell was involved).

Thank you,

Eileen Willmott



